Proposal for a districtwide Math Consultant:

Our proposal is to provide a Math Consultant for the district. The consultant will serve as a lead
for the Numeracy Alliance program through GRREC. The math consultant will attend trainings
with the teachers in order to support them in learning foundational math content similar to how
our Reading Academy utilized the LETRS program. For now the focus will be on grades 3-8
with in-person professional development quarterly as well as virtual monthly. The consultant will
organize and provide instructional coaching to math teachers on a weekly basis as well as meet
with the team quarterly to determine how to benefit other staff teaching math who do not attend
the training whether it is through Learning Community Days, after school meetings, and/or
summer sessions. The math consultant will also share new strategies through quarterly emails to
all math teachers in the district. We are proposing for the compensation of this extra time and
work to be in the form of a stipend. This stipend will be funded with the money from CIA
funding.



